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Monday 19th February 2018 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
World Book Day falls on Thursday 1st March this year and we will once again be celebrating all things 
readable! 
 
The children will take part in book related activities throughout the day and 
have the opportunity to join staff in dressing up as their favourite book 
character. 
 
Dressing up does not have to be expensive – there are lots of ideas for easy 
costumes at http://www.bookaid.org/support-us/world-book-day/world-book-
day-dress-up/   
 

Once your child has chosen their favourite character and 
has their costume, please send them in their attire with the matching book to school 
on 1st March. 
 
The children will come home with a Book Token to the value of £1 that can be used at 
participating book stores.  We will also be having a book sale in school from 3pm in 
the middle playground (weather permitting – if not, KS2 hall) where we will accept the 
tokens too. 
 
 

There will be a prize for the best costume from each class – so get creative! 
 
Thank you for your continued support, 
 
CSimmonds 

 
Miss Carly Simmonds 
Headteacher 
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